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Quick Revision for Financial Accounting (For ICWA Intermediate: Paper
5) Aug 02 2022 Tulsian's Quick Revision for Financial Accounting is a
self-study handbook. Loaded with practical questions, this book is a
perfect revision text - comprises structured questions based on
pattern and scheme adopted in examinations.
Sustainable Development and Quality Assurance in Higher Education Oct
24 2021 To help address the challenges of sustainable development,
higher education institutions must transform themselves, bringing
together best practice in quality management for tertiary education
with best practice in education for sustainable development. This book
provides tested strategies and pathways for undertaking this

successfully.
Designing Worlds Oct 12 2020 From consumer products to architecture
to advertising to digital technology, design is an undeniably global
phenomenon. Yet despite their professed transnational perspective,
historical studies of design have all too often succumbed to a bias
toward Western, industrialized nations. This diverse but rigorously
curated collection recalibrates our understanding of design history,
reassessing regional and national cultures while situating them within
an international context. Here, contributors from five continents
offer nuanced studies that range from South Africa to the Czech
Republic, all the while sensitive to the complexities of local
variation and the role of nation-states in identity construction.
Future Access Enablers for Ubiquitous and Intelligent Infrastructures
Nov 12 2020 This book constitutes the proceedings of the First
International Conference on Future Access Enablers for Ubiquitous and
Intelligent Infrastructures, FABULOUS 2015, held in Ohrid, Republic of
Macedonia, in September 2015. The 39 revised papers cover the broad
areas of future wireless networks, ambient and assisted living, smart
infrastructures and security and reflect the fast developing and
vibrant penetration of IoT technologies in diverse areas of human
live.
Masculinities under Neoliberalism Feb 25 2022 Neoliberalism has had a
radical impact on the lived, gendered experiences of people around the
world. But while the gendered dimensions of neoliberalism have already
received significant scholarly attention, the existing literature has
given little consideration to men’s identities and experiences.
Building on the work of Cornwall and Lindisfarne’s landmark text
Dislocating Masculinity, this collection provides a fresh perspective
on gender dynamics under neoliberalism. Bringing together a series of
short, readable case studies drawn from new ethnographic fieldwork,
its subjects range from the experiences of working-class men in
Putin’s Russia to colonial masculinities in Southern Rhodesia, and
from young British Muslim men to amateur footballers in Jamaica.
Systemic and Non-Systemic Opposition in the Russian Federation Mar 29
2022 Over the period December 2011-July 2013 a tidal wave of mass
protests swept through the Russian Capital and engulfed scores of
cities and regions. This fascinating book examines the rise and fall
of the non-systemic opposition and the role of the systemic political
opposition during this turbulent period. Leading experts in the field
from Russia along with scholars from the UK and the US reflect on the
conditions that have made large-scale protests possible, the types of
people who have taken part and the goals of the opposition movement at
both the national and regional levels.
Food and Nutrition Throughout Life Oct 04 2022 Nutritional
requirements vary greatly according to age and lifestyle. This
evidence-based, comprehensive text is a complete guide to eating

habits across age and population groups. It provides the
recommendations for intakes of nutrients and foods, and diet to
achieve optimum health. Chapters systematically examine the
nutritional issues for individuals from preconception, pregnancy and
breastfeeding through to adulthood and old age. The text features an
overview of dietary patterns by age group based on national scientific
survey data together with the latest recommendations for optimum
nutrition to maintain well-being and address specific health concerns.
The final section examines nutrition issues for specific populations
including indigenous groups, athletes and the disadvantaged.
Throughout the text, key points are illustrated by case studies and
the reader's knowledge is tested via quizzes and study questions. With
chapters from leading nutrition researchers and educators in
Australia, New Zealand and Asia, this is an excellent introduction to
nutrition through the lifespan. 'A comprehensive overview and detailed
discussion of food and nutrition topics for all ages and stages of
life.' - Robynne Snell, Curtin University
Cultural Networks in Migrating Heritage Sep 03 2022 This book is a
study of the role of cultural and heritage networks and how they can
help institutions and their host societies manage the tensions and
realise the opportunities arising from migration. In looking at past
and emerging challenges of social inclusion and cultural dialogue,
hybrid models of cultural identity, citizenship and national
belonging, the study also sets out to answer the questions 'how'. How
can cultural institutions leverage the power of cross-border networks
in a contested place such as Europe today? How could they elaborate
approaches and strategies based on cultural practices? How can the
actions of the European Commission and relevant cultural bodies be
strengthened, adapted or extended to meet these goals? Cultural
Networks in Migrating Heritage will be of interest to scholars and
students in museum and cultural heritage studies, visual arts,
sociology of organisations and information studies. It will also be
relevant to practitioners and policymakers from museums, libraries,
NGOs and cultural institutions at large.
Legal Aspects of Mental Capacity Sep 10 2020 Highly Commended in
Health and social care in the 2017 BMA Medical Book Awards The Mental
Capacity Act (2005) regulates decision making processes on behalf of
adults who are unable to give informed consent, due to a loss in
mental capacity (be that from birth, or due to an illness or injury at
some point in their lives). Since the Act’s original conception the
new Court of Protection is now firmly established, and there have been
significant Supreme Court cases, as well as further guidance on the
2005 Act and major developments in the use and assessment for
Deprivation of Liberty Safeguards. Thoroughly updated to take account
of the many updates, developments and changes in legislation and
guidance, the new edition of Dimond’s authoritative guide will be

warmly welcome by practitioners and students who need to understand
and work within the Mental Capacity Act, and how it applies to their
professional responsibilities. A highly practical guide to the Mental
Capacity Act and its provisions since its conception in 2005 Relevant
for a wide range of practitioners and students within health and
social care Highly readable and easily accessible, even for those with
no legal background Includes a range of learning features, including
scenarios, questions and answers, key summary points, and applications
for practice. Legal Aspects of Mental Capacity is an essential
resource for all healthcare and social services professionals,
students patient services managers and carers working with those who
lack the capacity to make their own decisions.
Education in Australia, New Zealand and the Pacific May 19 2021 This
book provides an up-to-date and well-grounded analysis of education in
Australia, New Zealand and the Pacific, including Cook Islands,
Federated States of Micronesia, Fiji, Kiribati, Marshall Islands,
Papua New Guinea, Samoa, Solomon Islands, Tonga, Tuvalu, and Vanuatu.
Leading writers from throughout this region identify contemporary
educational challenges, issues, and priorities while drawing upon
their own ongoing empirical research. Key themes include the impact of
international trends and developments; educational reform and the
quality of education; indigenous learning; inclusivity; aid and
development co-operation; and the changing role and place of tertiary
education. Detailed studies of specific educational systems and
developments are considered in the light of broader analyses that run
throughout the volume.
Transnational Gas Markets and Euro-Russian Energy Relations Apr 05
2020 This books analyses how transnational gas markets have evolved
and impacted on EU-Russia energy relations. It examines how the
political conflict surrounding Ukraine has accelerated a negative
interdependence in the region, with energy interdependence
increasingly used as an instrument of diplomacy.
Human Development Report 2014 Jan 15 2021 Most poeple in most
countries have been steadily better in human development. Advances in
technology and incomes hold ever-greater for longer, healthier, more
secure lives.
The Neighbours of the European Union's Neighbours Jul 01 2022 Should
the European Neighbourhood Policy stop at the borders of the European
Union’s immediate neighbouring countries? This book is the first full
length study of the ’neighbours of the EU’s neighbours’, a concept
originally introduced by the European Commission with reference to
Saharan Africa, the Middle East and Central Asia. These regions in the
EU’s broader neighbourhood are often perceived as an ’arc of crisis’
from which manifold challenges emanate for Europe. This timely book
takes stock of the state of the EU’s cooperation with the neighbours
of its neighbours and explores how the concept might help promote

security, stability and prosperity beyond the countries which are
formally part of the European Neighbourhood Policy. How can the EU
create bridges between these regions? What instruments does the EU
have at its disposal and how can it link them in order to respond to
the challenges and overcome the current fragmentation? One of the
conclusions is the suggestion to consider a pragmatic ’EU Strategy for
the Neighbours of its Neighbours’ which addresses the needs of the
broader EU neighbourhood in a more systematic and consistent manner
and helps transform in the long run the ’arc of crisis’ into another
’ring of friends’.
Public Budgeting in Search for an Identity Aug 29 2019 Public
Budgeting in Search for an Identity: State of the Art and Future
Challenges provides a state-of-the-art reflection on current trends in
international public budgeting, representing an important pillar in
the accumulation of knowledge on public sector budgeting processes,
contents, evolutions and critical issues. Budgeting is central in
public sector organizations. It performs a complex variety of
functions, being the arena where multiple actors, cultures and
professional identities interact, making it an extremely fascinating
field and topic of investigation. There is a significant need and
scope for exploring budgeting processes in the public sector today, as
a consequence of the managerial waves of reforms that have taken place
over the last few decades and the implementation of austerity
programmes – as well as in light of current trends, including emerging
challenges related to community care and wellbeing, rising inequality,
people flows, climate change, pandemics, and the persistence of
democratic deficits. The chapters in this volume address critical
issues on this broad topic, offering new perspectives on current
evolutions in public budgeting, including, among others, participatory
budgeting, performance budgeting, the budgetary slack resources and
the need to ensure balance between budget control and flexibility.
These contributions show that public budgeting can, and must remain,
the subject of enduring interest in our studies. The chapters in this
book were originally published as a special issue of Public Management
Review.
Handbook of Research methods and Applications in Environmental
Studies Nov 05 2022 This Handbook presents methods to advance the
understanding of interdependencies between the well-being of human
societies and the performance of their biophysical environment. It
showcases applications to material and energy use; urbanization and
tech
FYR Macedonia Green Growth Country Assessment Feb 13 2021 This green
growth country assessment for FYR Macedonia defines and assesses the
economic costs and benefits of a shift to greener growth for FYR
Macedonia, with a focus on climate action. Multi-sector analytic work
tied together by macroeconomic modeling generated a detailed green

growth path to 2050. While addressing today's economic challenges,
policymakers need to keep the long-term in mind, both the likely
impact of a changing climate on water, agriculture, and infrastructure
and growing obligations to mitigate greenhouse gas emissions. This
consideration is particularly important for decisions on long-lived
infrastructure such as power supply, irrigation, or urban streets,
water distribution, and sewers. Innovative modeling of water as a
constraint on growth as the climate becomes warmer and drier
quantified the tough tradeoffs that will be needed to balance
competing demands from agriculture, the power sector, and
municipalities and industry. A greener energy sector needs to aim at
increased supply security, reduced greenhouse gas emissions, and
increased supply efficiency: more generation to avoid blackouts and
expensive imports; lignite and oil replaced by gas and renewables in
the supply mix; and aggressive energy efficiency measures in industry,
buildings, and households. Providing better transport services while
containing accelerating emissions growth will require better fuel
efficiency, more use of rail and public transport, and an integrated
approach to urban transport that maximizes local cobenefits. Urban
areas, especially the capital city of Skopje hold the potential to
lead on greener growth. In recent years, urban sprawl, driven by
growth in the number of single family houses that use wood for heating
and private cars for commuting, has pushed up the energy intensity of
urban life as well as the cost of delivering infrastructure services
to a less-dense community. The country also needs to plan for the
impact of a changing climate on the reliability and quality of
infrastructure services. Planners need to decide whether to build
infrastructure to be more resilient today or wait to see what happens
and spend more on maintenance and rehabilitation (or replacement)
later. For FYR Macedonia, the top priorities for infrastructure
adaptation over the next decade include urban drainage systems, health
and education facilities and municipal buildings. The main local
cobenefit of mitigation will be reduction of air pollution, which is
among the highest in Europe. Particulate matter pollution from
industry, the power sector, and road paving can be abated through
better equipment while the other large and unusual source of air
pollution--the widespread use of wood for heat by urban
households--can be reduced in the near-term by more modern stoves and
in the long-term by better heating options. An economy-wide
macroeconomic assessment estimates the impact on growth and employment
of packages of green growth actions across sectors and provides advice
on priorities for public investment. Climate investments pose costs
upfront but provide benefits both now and later. Adaptation
interventions (which protect tomorrow’s output from climate damage)
are found to be less costly to growth and employment in the short-term
than mitigation measures (which reduce greenhouse gas emissions) once

sector results are integrated into a general equilibrium model. Under
a ‘green’ climate action scenario, moderate adaptation measures in
agriculture and water and incremental expenses in the climate-proofing
of physical infrastructure would amount to the equivalent of around
0.1 percent of annual GDP, while moderate mitigation measures would
require the mobilization of resources constituting about one percent
of annual GDP. More ambitious climate action, under a ‘super-green’
scenario, would require water sector investments that reach one
percent of GDP by 2015 while mitigation investments require two
percent of GDP by 2020. Green climate action would together generate
short-term losses to national income of more than two percent if
financing is mobilized domestically, while super-green action induces
even bigger losses. However, both moderate and ambitious climate
action promise a medium- to long-term boost in the level of
GDP—reaching 1.5 to 2 percent by 2050.
Issues in Teaching and Learning of Education for Sustainability Jan
03 2020 In a fast-changing, globalising world, the teaching and
implementation of a curriculum for Education for Sustainability (EfS)
has been a challenge for many teachers. Issues in Teaching and
Learning of Education for Sustainability highlights the issues and
challenges educators and academics face in implementing EfS and gives
examples of what an EfS curriculum may look like and how some
institutions translate the theory into practice. Organised into three
parts, the volume looks at: the who (EfS for whom), the what (EfS
curriculum) and the how (translating from theory to practice). The
concluding chapter provides ideas and directions on where the world
can proceed regarding sustainability education and how it can help in
the teaching and learning of sustainability. Considering social issues
such as poverty, education, health, culture and the use of natural
resources, this book proposes a different path towards Education for
Sustainability. Providing concrete data on the realisation of
sustainable development, Issues in Teaching and Learning of Education
for Sustainability will be of interest to geographers, geography
educators and professionals concerned with Education for
Sustainability.
Handbook of Media Economics Feb 02 2020 Handbook of Media Economics
provides valuable information on a unique field that has its own
theories, evidence, and policies. Understanding the media is important
for society, and while new technologies are altering the media, they
are also affecting our understanding of their economics. Chapters span
the large scope of media economics, simultaneously offering in-depth
analysis of particular topics, including the economics of why media
are important, how media work (including financing sources,
institutional settings, and regulation), what determines media content
(including media bias), and the effects of new technologies. The
volumes provide a powerful introduction for those interested in

starting research in media economics. Helps academic and non-academic
economists understand recent rapid changes in theoretical and
empirical advances, in structural empirical methods, and in the media
industry's connection with the democratic process Presents the only
detailed summary of media economics that emphasizes political economy,
merger policy, and competition policy Pays special attention to the
economic influences of the Internet, including developments in social
media, user-generated content, and advertising, as well as the
Internet's effects on newspapers, radio, and television
The Politics of Adaptation Aug 10 2020 In the age of globalization,
digitization, and media convergence, traditional hierarchies between
media are breaking down. This book offers new approaches to
understanding the politics and their underlying ideologies that are
reshaping our global media landscape, including questions of audience
participation and transmedia storytelling.
Climate Change Mitigation Policies and Progress Jun 07 2020 This
report reviews trends and progress on climate change mitigation
policies in 34 OECD countries and 10 partner economies (Brazil, China,
Colombia, Costa Rica, Indonesia, India, Latvia, Lithuania, the Russian
Federation and South Africa), as well as in the European Union.
Humans on the Move May 07 2020 In Human Mobility and Climate Change,
Grant Dawson and Rachel Laut examine the sufficiency of legal
frameworks to address human movement relating to climate change
impacts and the progressive transition to a more adaptive approach.
The Interpretation and Uniformity of the UNCITRAL Model Law on
International Commercial Arbitration Dec 02 2019 Numerous
jurisdictions worldwide have augmented their ratification of the New
York Convention of 1958 with the UNCITRAL Model Law 1985 (UML), which
takes a giant step forward toward global uniformity in legal
application and understanding of the arbitration process. This book
develops a standard or benchmark for the UML objective of uniformity,
using the relevant legislation and case law of Hong Kong, Singapore,
and Australia to consider whether a uniform approach to implementation
of the UML and its interpretation is being achieved across those
jurisdictions. The author’s methodological tools are eminently
adaptable to other jurisdictions. Given the importance of the ability
to set aside an arbitral award, the body of case law on setting aside
and the directly related area of enforcement, the emphasis throughout
is on Article 34. In addition, the study considers: - the meaning of
uniformity in law and in the context of the UML; - the correct
approach to interpretation of the UML pre and post Article 2A; - the
interpretational relationship between the UML and the Convention on
Contracts for the International Sale of Goods (CISG); - the
relationship between the UML and the New York Convention; - the degree
of textual uniformity of Article 34 with the three jurisdictions
focused on; and - the degree of applied uniformity of Article 34 both

in terms of juristic methodology and similarity of results. The
author, with more than thirty years of practice in the field of
commercial arbitration in Hong Kong, has had access to voluminous
cases spanning decades and brings his specialist expertise to the
subject. This book considers whether the UML has succeeded in its aim
of achieving uniformity. It serves as a guide, both academic and
practical, to exploring and adopting the correct approach to the
interpretation of the UML as well as to the method of classification
of court decisions under the UML. This study is of immeasurable
academic and practical value.
Playing with Fire Nov 24 2021 Starting in the early 1990s many
emerging and developing economies (EDEs) liberalized their capital
accounts, allowing greater freedom for international lenders and
investors to enter their markets as well as for their residents to
borrow and invest in international financial markets. Despite
recurrent crises, liberalization has continued and in fact accelerated
in the new millennium. Integration has been greatly facilitated by
progressively looser monetary policy in the United States, notably the
policies that culminated in debt crises in the United States and
Europe and the ultra-easy monetary policy adopted in response. Not
only have their traditional cross-border linkages been deepened and
external balance sheets expanded rapidly, but also foreign presence in
their domestic financial markets and the presence of their nationals
in foreign markets have reached unprecedented levels. As a result new
channels have emerged for the transmission of financial shocks from
global boom-bust cycles. Almost all EDEs are now vulnerable
irrespective of their balance-of-payments, external debt, net foreign
assets and international reserve positions although these play an
important role in the way such shocks could impinge on them. This is a
matter for concern since the multilateral system still lacks
mechanisms for orderly resolution of financial crises with
international dimensions. Playing with Fire provides an empirical
account of deeper integration of EDEs into the global financial system
and discusses its implications for stability and growth, focusing on
the role of policies in the new millennium in both EDEs and the United
States and Europe.
The European Union and the Black Sea May 31 2022 The idea for this
book is derived from the scantiness of academic references on the
European Union’s policies towards the Black Sea, relative to this
region’s officially stated significance for the EU. Even though the EU
plays a vital role in Black Sea political agendas, the EU’s
cooperation with the region is not extensively covered by academic
discussions and literature. This is mostly due to the fact that the
EU’s focus on foreign affairs is mainly associated with the Balkans,
as part the current and potential expansion, and the Middle East, as a
direct consequence of the upheaval of the Arab Spring. The Black Sea

region is crucially important for the EU because of the opportunities
and challenges that the region presents, both politically and socioeconomically. Contributions to this book mostly focus on specific
issues of EU–Black Sea cooperation, from conflict to the environment
to democracy, and how these particular relationships are perceived
within the region as well as through the lenses of stakeholders such
as Russia, Turkey, and the USA. Overall, the collection focuses on
projecting a more efficient role and a holistic strategy for the EU in
its approach towards the Black Sea region, testifying to the need for
a strong EU presence. For this reason, the Black Sea area remains ‘the
neighbourhood too close to, yet still far from, the European Union’.
This book was originally published as a special issue of the Journal
of Balkan and Near Eastern Studies.
Off the Back of a Truck Sep 30 2019 Unleash your inner Soprano and
relive all your favorite moments with this companion guide to the
award-winning television series The Sopranos. We all know and love The
Sopranos, one of the most important television dramas to ever hit the
small screen, having run for six seasons on HBO. The story of the
Italian-American mobster Tony Soprano balancing his family life with
his role as the leader of a criminal organization pioneered decades of
genre-bending “peak TV.” Now, Off the Back of a Truck takes you one
step further into the world of Tony Soprano and his families, offering
an Italian potluck of fresh and fun takes that any true fan can get
lost in for hours. Off the Back of a Truck includes: -New looks at
everyone’s favorite episodes, scenes, and characters -All 92 deaths
analyzed, evaluated, and ranked -An investigation of true crimes
behind the families’ schemes -An exploration of movies and shows that
inspired The Sopranos -Reflections on the use of music, food, and
fashion from writers who are also huge fans -A provocative
conversation about what happens in the controversial ending This book
takes you on a journey through the six seasons you have watched time
and time again—but it's organized so you can dip in at any time, at
any place. Roam around as though you’re in Tony’s backyard for a
BBQ...
The Handbook of Board Governance Aug 22 2021 Build a more effective
board with insight from the forefront of corporate governance The
Handbook of Board Governance provides comprehensive, expert-led
coverage of all aspects of corporate governance for public, nonprofit,
and private boards. Written by collaboration among subject matter
experts, this book combines academic rigor and practitioner experience
to provide thorough guidance and deep insight. From diversity,
effectiveness, and responsibilities, to compensation, succession
planning, and financial literacy, the topics are at once broad-ranging
and highly relevant to current and aspiring directors. The coverage
applies to governance at public companies, private and small or medium
companies, state-owned enterprises, family owned organizations, and

more, to ensure complete and clear guidance on a diverse range of
issues. An all-star contributor list including Ram Charan, Bob Monks,
Nell Minow, and Mark Nadler, among others, gives you the insight of
thought leaders in the areas relevant to your organization. A wellfunctioning board is essential to an organization’s achievement.
Whether the goal is furthering a mission or dominating a market, the
board’s composition, strategy, and practices are a determining factor
in the organization’s ultimate success. This guide provides the
information essential to building a board that works. Delve into the
board’s strategic role in value creation Gain useful insight into
compensation, risk, accountability, legal obligations Understand the
many competencies required of an effective director Get up to speed on
blind spots, trendspotting, and social media in the board room The
board is responsible for a vast and varied collection of duties, but
the singular mission is to push the organization forward. Poor
organization, one-sided composition, inefficient practices, and
ineffective oversight detract from that mission, but all can be
avoided. The Handbook of Board Governance provides practical guidance
and expert insight relevant to board members across the spectrum.
Africans Investing in Africa Jul 29 2019 Africans Investing in Africa
explores intra-African trade and investment by showing how, where and
why Africans invest across Africa; to identify the economic, political
and social experiences that hinder or stimulate investment; and to
highlight examples of pan-African investors.
Masquerades of War Apr 29 2022 This collection explores the concepts
and practices of masquerade as they apply to concepts and practices of
war. The contributors insist that masquerades are everyday aspects of
the politics, praxis, and experiences of war, while also discovering
that finding masquerades and tracing how they work with war is hardly
simple. With a range of theories, innovative methodologies, and
contextual binoculars, masquerade emerges as a layered and complex
phenomenon. It can appear as state deception, lie, or camouflage, as
in the population-centric American warfare in Iraq that was sold as
good for the local people, or the hidden violence Russian military
forces used on each other and on local men in Chechnya. Masquerade can
also be part of a people's war logic as exemplified by the Maoist
movement in India. Yet masquerade can also be understood as a normal
social mask that people don to foreground an identity or belief from
one's cluttered repertoire in order to gain agency. Elements of
masquerade can appear in texts that proclaim seemingly unequivocal
positions while simultaneously yet subtly suggesting opposing
positions. Masquerades of all kinds also seem ubiquitous in fieldwork
research and in resistance movements in war zones. Perhaps masquerade,
though, is ultimately the denial of death lurking behind the clarion
call of security, a call that bolsters war by making militarized
policing normal to secure populations from terrorists. These

interpretations and others comprise Masquerades of War. This book will
be of much interest to students of critical war studies, critical
security, conflict studies and IR in general.
Errorless UPPSC General Studies Prelim Paper 1 - 10 Year-wise Solved
Papers (2010 - 19) Sep 22 2021
Competences for Pharmacy Education and Practice in Europe Oct 31 2019
One of the main aspirations of the European Union (EU) is the
development of a pan-European health system with unhindered access to
quality care, in all member states. The PHAR-QA "Quality Assurance in
European Pharmacy Education and Training" project explored the
realities surrounding this idea in the area of pharmacy. This book
assembles a series of papers, already published in the journal
"Pharmacy", that describe the project: its origins, design,
implementation, results, interpretation, and perspectives.
International GAAP 2015 Jun 27 2019 IFRSs, the standards set by the
International Accounting Standards Board (IASB), are complex and
sometimes obscure. Understanding their implications and applying them
appropriately requires something special; and that is why
International GAAP® 2015 is the essential tool for anyone applying,
auditing, interpreting, regulating, studying and teaching
international financial reporting. It provides expert interpretation
and practical guidance for busy professionals, and includes, in every
chapter, detailed analysis of how complex financial reporting problems
can be resolved appropriately and effectively. The International
Financial Reporting Group of Ernst & Young includes financial
reporting specialists from throughout the world. Complex technical
accounting issues are explained clearly in a practical working context
that enables immediate understanding of the point at issue.
International GAAP® 2015 is the only globally focused work on IFRSs.
It is not constrained by any individual country’s legislation or
financial reporting regulations, and it ensures an international
consistency of approach unavailable elsewhere. It shows how difficult
practical issues should be approached in the complex, global world of
international financial reporting, where IFRSs have become the
accepted financial reporting system in more than 100 countries. This
integrated approach provides a unique level of authoritative material
for anyone involved in preparing, interpreting or auditing company
accounts, for regulators, academic researchers and for all students of
accountancy. All aspects of the detailed requirements of IFRS are
dealt with on a topic-by-topic basis. Each chapter of International
GAAP® 2015 deals with a key area of IFRS and has a common structure
for ease of use: An introduction to the background issues An
explanation of relevant principles A clear exposition of the
requirements of IFRS A discussion of the implications in practice and
possible alternative solutions available Worked examples Extracts from
real company accounts A full listing of the required disclosures

"...an important part to play in the process of promoting consistent,
comparable and high quality financial reporting under IFRSs ... a book
that not only provides an analysis of the requirements of the
standards and the principles that they expound, but also presents a
unique explanation of how the standards should be interpreted and
applied in practice." —The Chairman of Trustees of the IASC Foundation
"A standard reference work" —Financial Times "The definitive guide to
financial reporting." —The Times
ECKM2014-Proceedings of the 15th European conference on Knowledge
Management Jul 09 2020 The world economy in which we are living poses
challenges that lead to a realization that 'more of the same' will be
difficult to sustain. This provides an illustration that, in order to
create new or modified knowledge practices, strengthen customer
relationships and thus positively influence customer satisfaction,
organizations must be flexible in configuring (combining) knowledge
and knowledge structures in a way that is appropriate for delivering
value to the customer. It must simultaneously develop effective
strategies for updating the knowledge of its staff members necessary
for underpinning the creation and delivery of appropriate knowledge
services. Thus, unlearning (forgetting) becomes a critical means for
organizational success. The ECKM community of scholars has already
initiated dialogue that links its particular strengths to innovation
issues. This conference aims to further that dialogue by attracting
leading edge work that leverages the ECKM community's in-depth
understanding of learning and unlearning to better understand
knowledge management. Our aim is to stimulate breakthrough research
streams linking learning, unlearning and knowledge management. How can
organizations tailor, use, and extend techniques and tools from
knowledge management for improving their business practices and
processes? Building upon existing work on knowledge management (KM)
and organizational learning, the conference will promote
interdisciplinary approaches from computer science and information
systems, business, management and organization science as well as
cognitive science. Emphasis will be put on systematic learning from
experience, KM tools and KM success factors. A special interest
belongs to knowledge management initiatives which are lightweight
(i.e., do not place considerable additional burden on users and KM
experts), allow an incremental adoption (i.e., do not require large upfront investment before any return of investment is at least visible),
and are flexible regarding frequent changes in experts and topics.
Continuing the success of the ECKM conference series since 2000, the
2015 conference will provide an international communication forum
bringing together academia and industry for discussing the progress
made and addressing the challenges faced by continuous learning in
knowledge-intensive organizations.
The Death of Holden Jul 21 2021 Holden is one of the few brands that

has an emotional grip on Australia (Qantas being another). The closure
of the Holden factory in Adelaide is not just the end of a business it's the end of an era, of a story, and of a great Australian dream.
When Holden signalled that it would close its Adelaide factory, it
struck at the very heart of Australian identity. Holden is our car
made on our shores. It's the choice of patriotic rev heads and
suburban drivers alike. How could a car that was so beloved - and so
popular - be so unprofitable to make? The story of the collapse of
Holden is about the people who make and drive the cars; it's about
sustaining industry in Australia; it's about communities of workers
and what happens when the work dries up. And if it's not quite about
the death of an icon - because Holdens will remain on Australian roads
for a long time to come - then it's about what happens when an icon
falls to knees in front of a whole nation. 'Brilliant and powerful'
Nick Xenophon
China's Energy Security Mar 05 2020 A secure supply of energy is
essential for all nations, to sustain their economy, and indeed their
very survival. This subject is especially important in the case of
China, as China’s booming economy and consequent demand for energy is
affecting the whole world, and in turn potentially driving
realignments in international relations. Moreover, as this book
argues, energy security should be considered more broadly, to include
issues of sustainability, environmental protection and the domestic
organisation of energy policy and energy supply. This book presents a
comprehensive picture of China’s energy security. It covers all energy
sectors – coal, oil, gas, renewables; international relations with all
major sources of energy supply – the Middle East, Central Asia,
Africa; and key areas of domestic policy making and supply.
Security and the Turkey-EU Accession Process Mar 17 2021 This study
examines the history and politics of Turkey-EU relations since 1959,
exploring the complex interaction of geostrategic and normative
concerns which have resulted in the current lack of accession progress
and Turkey's slide to authoritarianism.
Neighbourhood Policy and the Construction of the European External
Borders Apr 17 2021 This book looks both backward and forward with
regard to the European Union’s political strategies towards its
neighbouring countries. By bringing together the perspectives of
critical geopolitics, policy studies and border studies, it presents a
comprehensive review of the European Neighbourhood Policy and how it
impacts the ongoing construction of the EU’s external frontiers. Is
the EU committed to promoting integration in a ‘wider’ European space,
or is a “fortress Europe” emerging where the strengthening of internal
cohesion is coupled with the militarisation of its external borders?
The book aims to problematize this question by showing how the EU’s
external policies are based on a mixture of openness and closure,
inclusion and exclusion, cooperation and securitisation. The European

Neighbourhood Policy is a controversial strategy where regionalization
and bordering, homogenisations and differentiations, centrifugal and
centripetal forces proceed side-by-side, in an explicit attempt to
construct a selective, mobile and fragmented border. A specific focus
is devoted to the diversity of geo-strategies the EU is pursuing in
its neighbouring countries and regions, macro-regional strategies and
cross-border cooperation initiatives as new scales of cooperation, and
the role of other global players.
Energy Materials 2014 Jan 27 2022
Transitions to Good Governance Dec 14 2020 Why have so few countries
managed to leave systematic corruption behind, while in many others
modernization is still a mere façade? How do we escape the trap of
corruption, to reach a governance system based on ethical
universalism? In this unique book, Alina Mungiu-Pippidi and Michael
Johnston lead a team of eminent researchers on an illuminating path
towards deconstructing the few virtuous circles in contemporary
governance. The book combines a solid theoretical framework with
quantitative evidence and case studies from around the world. While
extracting lessons to be learned from the success cases covered,
Transitions to Good Governance avoids being prescriptive and
successfully contributes to the understanding of virtuous circles in
contemporary good governance.
Queering International Law Jun 19 2021 This ground-breaking
collection reflects the growing momentum of interest in the
international legal community in meshing the insights of queer legal
theory with those critical theories that have a much longer genealogy
– notably postcolonial and feminist analyses. Beyond the push in the
human rights field to ensure respect for the rights of people with
diverse sexual orientations and gender identities, queer legal theory
provides a means to examine the structural assumptions and conceptual
architecture that underpin the normative framework and operation of
international law, highlighting bias and blind spots and offering
fresh perspectives and practical innovations. The contributors to the
book use queer legal theory to critically analyse the basic tenets and
operations of international law, with many surprising, thoughtprovoking and instructive results. The volume will be of interest to
many scholars, students and researchers in international law,
international relations, cultural studies, gender studies, queer
studies and postcolonial studies.
The United Nations and Freedom of Expression and Information Dec 26
2021 There are a multitude of UN legal instruments which pertain to
the rights of freedom of expression and information, and this book is
the first to comprehensively map them and their function. It details
the chequered history of both rights within the UN system and
evaluates the suitability of the system for overcoming contemporary
challenges and threats to the rights. Leading scholars address key

issues, such as how the rights to freedom of expression and
information can come into conflict with other human rights and with
public policy goals, such as counter-terrorism. The book's
institutional focus comprises five international treaties, UNESCO and
the UN Special Rapporteur on freedom of expression. Relevant for
academics, lawyers, policy-makers and civil society actors, it also
examines how new communication technologies have prompted fresh
thinking about the substance and scope of the rights to freedom of
expression and information.
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